REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

ALLEGHENY COUNTY SANITARY AUTHORITY
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Allegheny County Sanitary Authority (ALCOSAN) is accepting Letters of Interest and Statements of
Qualification from Companies who wish to be considered for the following:

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES
for
PLANT MASTER DRAIN STUDY
PROJECT S-505

Interested Parties shall submit an electronic copy (pdf format) emailed to:

procurement(@alcosan.org
Attn: Director, Procurement

All questions should also be submitted, in writing, to the Procurement Department.

The Allegheny County Sanitary Authority (ALCOSAN) is soliciting Letters of Interest and Statements of
Qualifications from firms interested in providing Professional Services to develop a plant-wide master
drain study. The selected firm will provide all services necessary to survey existing drain systems,
summarize issues and produce GIS model.

An informational meeting will be held via Microsoft Teams on October 15, 2025, at 1:00p.m. (EST).
You must pre-register by 1:00p.m. October 14, 2025. The meeting link will be sent by COB October 14.

ALCOSAN intends to award the services to one firm to perform all of the services. Electronic submittals
must be received no later than 2:00 p.m. (EST) November 12, 2025. It is Consultant’s responsibility to
ensure the documents have been received. Late submittals will not be considered. Additional information
and instructions may be obtained by visiting: hitps:/www.alcosan.org/work-with-us/planned-and-active-
bids

ALCOSAN encourages businesses owned and operated by minorities, disadvantaged and women’s and
Service-Disabled Veteran business enterprises to submit qualification statements or to participate as
subcontractors or suppliers to the selected Consultant/Firm. The Party selected shall be required to utilize
minority, disadvantaged, and women’s and Service-Disabled Veteran-Owned business enterprises to the
fullest extent possible. The goals of the ALCOSAN’s Minority and Women Business Policy are listed on
the ALCOSAN website at www.alcosan.org.

Kimberly Kennedy, PE
Director, Engineering and Construction



